
 

 

WHAT IS 50+? 

50+ is a group for any member or 
friend of the church who is 50 or 
older.  The group usually plans 
one trip per month with free bus 
transportation provided by 
Precinct 3.  Prices of the trips 
vary according to the destination 
and food options.  We add extra 
money to cover the driver’s 
ticket and food.  Anyone can sign 
up to receive a monthly 
newsletter detailing upcoming 
trips and sign-up information.  
Check out the 50+ table in the 
Narthex for current information. 
Scholarships are available. 

 

CONTACT 

• Anne or Tom Swisher 
          antomswish@aol.com     
          713-301-6057 (Anne) 

                    713-598-5754 (Tom) 
• Suzan Burch 

txwombat@hotmail.com 
                    281-543-1613 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

• August 12 – Astros Game 
• September 17 – Oldest 

Houston Fire station 
• October 15 – Texas City 
• November 13 – Cistern & 

St. Arnold’s Brewery 
• December 7 – Houston 

Chamber Choir at the Villa 
de Matel 

 

IMPORTANT – The Precinct requires 
that everyone who signs up for a trip 
rides the bus both ways. 
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EARLY SIGN-UPS FOR THE HOUSTON 
CHAMBER CHOIR AT THE VILLA DE MATEL 
 

We need to order and pay for our tickets now for the 
December 7, 2:30 PM Houston Chamber Choir concert – 
“Tapestry” -- at the Villa de Matel.  A century ago, the 
cornerstone was laid to the Villa de Matel, one of 
Houston’s architectural treasures.   The occupants of the 
Villa, the Sisters of Charity, also one of Houston’s 
treasures, represent all corners of the world and they 
have long been interwoven in the tapestry of Houston life. 
The Chamber Choir is joined by the Treble Choir of 
Houston and Houston Bronze Ensemble in celebration 
of Christmas at the Villa through carols that represent the 
Sisters.  Sign-ups will begin this Sunday, August 3.  
Cost is $36 per person. We have a Precinct bus for this 
trip.  Checks payable to Anne Swisher, please. 

 

 

THANKS TO… 
…Suzan Burch and Pat Justice for arranging the July 3 
concert seats and for doing sign-ups! 
…Liz and George Hom, Pat Justice, Suzan Burch and the 
Swishers for arranging the Astros game! 
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